NOTICE

This is for the information of all concerned that with partial modification
to the earlier notice the end-semester break of the college will be from December
28t 2023 to January 18th, 2024. During the break, the college facilities will
have limited access and no boarder will be allowed to stay in the college hostels
during the break.




